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6th December 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Group A Streptoccus information  
 
As you may have heard from watching/listening to the national news, please be aware of signs of 
Strep A.  
 
For further information, please use this link:- 
 
https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2022/12/05/group-a-strep-what-you-need-to-know/ 

As a parent/carer, if you feel that your child seems seriously unwell, please contact NHS 111 or 
your GP. 

Good hand and respiratory hygiene are important for stopping the spread of many bugs. By 
teaching your child how to wash their hands properly with soap for 20 seconds, using a tissue to 
catch coughs and sneezes, and keeping away from others when feeling unwell, they will be able to 
reduce the risk of picking up or spreading infections. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Borley 

Executive Headteacher 

  

http://www.clenchwartonprimary.co.uk/
https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2022/12/05/group-a-strep-what-you-need-to-know/

